
Newsletter 
Year 3 – Snozzcumbers 

Tuesday 5th December 2023 

 

Dear parents/ carers, 

I hope you had a lovely weekend. Thank you to everyone who attended the Christingle 

service and the Christmas fair, we really appreciate your support.  

This week we will continue with the assessments. Last week the children completed their 

formal assessment in reading, arithmetic and spelling and this week we will complete the 

reasoning and problem solving math test and the grammar tests. 

In English we will finish our holiday brochure about Skara Brae and write it in our writing 

assessment books. 

In spelling we will continue following the Read Write Inc spelling scheme and look at some 

new spelling rules. The spellings for this week are: chemist, character, anchor, chaos, 

school, stomach. The usual Friday spelling test will still take place and the children will 

bring home the results for you to see how they’ve done.  

Please remember to read at home with your child and sign their reading journal. It is 

really important that the reading books and journals are sent to school every day so they 

can be checked, filled in and books can be swapped.  

In maths we will consolidate our topic about Multiplication and Division.  We will still have 

the usual times tables test on Friday and the focus will be the 2, 3, 4, 5, 8 and 10 

times tables.  

Homework this week will be a reading comprehension. It will be set on Thursday and needs 

to be completed by the following Monday.   

Thursday is Christmas jumper day in aid of Save the Children and it is also a day when we 

are going to watch the panto at Take Two.  

Next Monday at 6pm we are holding a Community Christmas Concert in the school hall. The 

members of the school choir and the children receiving instrumental lessons have been 

invited to perform. Tickets priced £2 are available from the school office or on the door. 

This will be a lovely event to celebrate music in our school and I hope you can attend.  

Wednesday 20th December is the Christmas church service at Tankersley St Peter’s 

Church at 9.30pm. Families are welcome to attend.   

Thank you for your support.    

Mrs Cooper  


